
 

 

 

 

 

We will celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March.  

The pupils should come to school dressed up as a word.  

 
 

It could be an adjective like sparkly and they wear something 
sparkly or a noun like gift and they come wrapped up. 
Children should wear a label to show what word they have 
chosen to dress up as.  

 

If you have any questions, please message your child’s 
teacher on Seesaw.  

 

 


